

LAKESHORE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SAN FRANCISCO

The Paw Print Press

IMPORTANT DATES

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! November 23rd - 25th Thanksgiving Recess No School

Wednesday, November 30th

Last day to turn in Lakeshore Raffle money See back of page for details.

Friday, December 2nd

Disco Bingo Night at Lakeshore

6:00 – 8:00 PM, Lakeshore Community Room Raffle prize winners will be announced.

Wednesday, December 7th PTA Meeting

6:30 - 8:00 PM

Disco Bingo Night is Next Week!

Come support Lakeshore and BOOGIE DOWN at one the FUNKIEST bingo nights *ever*. It's Disco Bingo Night at Lakeshore! The Lakeshore staff will host a FUNKY night of fun. Play bingo. Wear your grooviest threads! Viva Disco!

Friday, December 2, 2011

6:00-800 PM in the Community Room \$1 per bingo board Can you dig it?

And don't forget: Lakeshore Raffle Prizes will be awarded on the same night!!!! Whoo-Hoo!!!!

iPad2 R & G Lounge Sports Basement

November 22, 2011

Message from Ms. Keener

We want to keep all of our children safe and we know that you want to do the same! However, we are observing an increasing number of safety violations during the morning drop off and afternoon pickup times. We are working with SFPD to monitor the situation and provide support in addressing these unsafe practices. Citations will be issued for school zone drop off/pick up violations. Please remember these expectations when dropping off and picking up your child!

Drop Off

- Do not park or drop off your child in designated bus zones. These are for buses only!
- Drop off your child in areas that are specifically for drop off. Do not drop off your child in the middle of the street! Please place your child's safety over convenience or time.

Pick Up

 Park and come into the top yard or kinder yard to pick up your child. Children will not be allowed to leave the yard without their parent by their side! Please do not park so that your car blocks our neighbor's driveway. There is plenty of parking on Ocean. Park, walk and talk with your child!

SCHOOL ZONE SPEED LIMIT IS 15 MPH!!

We appreciate your cooperation and concern the safety of everyone.

"He who sings scares away his woes."

Cervantes

Lakeshore's 2011 Fall Raffle is Underway!

If every family in the school sells just one packet of tickets (with a minimum value of \$20), that would generate \$11,200 for the PTA!

This year's top prize is a new iPad2. Second prize is a \$150 Gift Certificate to the Sports Basement. Third prize is a \$100 Gift Certificate to R & G Lounge Restaurant.

The TOP STUDENT SELLER (money brought in via sales) will win a new Nintendo 3ds video game. The HIGHEST SELLING CLASS (money brought in via sales) will win an Ice Cream Sundae Party. There is also a PRIZE VAULT, located in the display case outside of the Cafe. The Runner-Up Top Sellers (money brought in by sales) will get to pick a prize from the Vault! Be sure to check it out!!

Additional tickets are available in the office, on the desk outside of Ms Keener's office.

The last day to turn in raffle ticket money at school is Tuesday, November 30th. The drawing will take place at Disco Bingo Night, Friday December 2, 2011 from 6-8 pm. Winners need not be present to win.

If you have questions, please contact Heather Baria at heatherbaria@gmail.com.

Donate to the San Francisco Food Bank

A San Francisco Food Bank collection barrel will be delivered to Lakeshore on Friday, November 17 so that we can continue the Lakeshore community tradition of collecting food for the Food Bank. We are "committed" to collecting 100 pounds, which is about 2/3 of a barrel. But we can do better than that and if our barrel fills up we'll request a pick up and new barrel delivery. The final barrel pick up is scheduled for December 15. The most needed foods are: Tuna & Canned Meat, Cereal, Peanut Butter, Beans, Rice, Pasta, Soups & Stews, 100% Fruit Juice, Canned Fruits & Vegetable. And please remember NO GLASS containers.

Two Lakeshore Email Lists

Lakeshore has a new email list that is used only for messages from Principal Keener and for electronic versions of our Wednesday handouts. Ms Keener hopes that every parent will sign up for this list. To subscribe, please send an email to:

lakeshoreNews-subscribe@yahoogroups.com

Also, if you have not already joined the main Lakeshore email list where discussion of school events takes place, now would be a good time! To subscribe, send an email to:

lakeshorePTA-subscribe@yahoogroups.com

If you have any problems, contact Mike Conte at 415-238-4673 or email contenetcom@yahoo.com.

Buy Scrip to Support the PTA

Do you shop at Amazon.com, Gap, Home Depot, Lowes, or Starbucks?

If you do, then go online to

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/Shop/default.aspx

to purchase ScripNow and support the Lakeshore PTA with your purchases. You'll first have to set up a Paypal-like account to pay and within minutes you should receive an eGift card with a number code that can used for online purchases or printed for "instore" shopping. When you first register use enrollment code 928F17L215496 to direct donations to the Lakeshore PTA. Give the Lakeshore code to your friends and family to use.

The Paw Print Press is sent home to Lakeshore families every Wednesday. If you have something you'd like to include in next week's Paw Print Press, please email it to pawprintnews@yahoo.com by Friday evening.





